
Venture Capital
 

Blacktree provides emerging and expansion-stage technology
companies with a long-term investment approach, a proven
ability to build value in the early stages, and access to an
unparalleled  network  of  executives,  capital  sources,  and
technology  professionals.  we  invest  at  all  phases  of  a
company’s life, much of our investment activity occurs at
the early stages, and certainly no investment opportunity is
“too early” for our consideration. Our approach helps our
portfolio  companies  grow  core  businesses,  launch  new
initiatives, make transformative acquisitions and upgrade
technologies  and  systems  to  support  their  long-term
strategy.

We’re not a traditional venture capital firm. We exist for
more than returns, even though it is our lifeblood. At our
core, we believe entrepreneurs are the ultimate agents of
positive, transformational change across every aspect of our
society and economy.

To us, our work is our mission. When you spend time with us,
you’ll see that our firm is built by, and for, founders.
It’s why we invest from Series A onwards, because we want to
help founders take a product that works and make it a global
success. And it’s why we’ve built the most experienced team
possible, with a clear and systematic approach, to help
founders turn their vision into something that changes the
world for the better.

Blacktree  acts  as  a  positive  economic  catalyst  for  the
companies in our corporate portfolio. We work to identify,
invest in and enhance the value of great businesses.

http://blacktree.sg/venture-capital/

